
 
Brightstar Corporation 

9725 NW 117th Avenue, #300 Miami, FL 33178 

Date: 2012-07-24 

                           

FCC ID: WVB-FXP860 
 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the commission’s public notice, we request 

short-term confidential treatment for the following information until 2012201220122012-12-24 

in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the 

actual marketing of the device:  

� External photos 

� Test Setup photos 

� User’s manual 

� Internal Photos 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 


